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1. Welcome, introductions, apologies
Douglas welcomed all to the meeting. Apologies were duly noted.

2. Minutes of previous meeting
The minutes were agreed as an accurate record of the meeting.
3. Matters arising

AANPE position statement – Douglas circulated Version 2, which was welcomed, with a few comments. Douglas will circulate the final version: Action Douglas
Repository of abstracts – Dave had circulated the template, but no one responded.  He will circulate it again, everyone to send an example: Action Dave and all committee members

4. Finance Report

The bank balance remains healthy, at £3171.24.  We currently have 36 member HEIs, with four membership fees outstanding.
5. Discussion of RCN ‘Guide to advanced nursing practice, Advanced Nurse Practitioners and programme accreditation’  

The RCN document had been in circulated in advance, with Lynn Young requesting feedback.  We had a wide-ranging discussion covering a number of key issues.  Please could specific comments be returned to Lynn electronically: Action all committee members

6. AANPE fringe meeting, RCN Congress, 13th - 17th May 2012, Harrogate 

We agreed, subject to further discussion about the details, that AANPE will participate in a fringe meeting in collaboration with the RCN Advanced Nurse Practitioner Forum. The probably focus will be our work on portfolios.  
7. Abstract for AANPE workshop, ICN INP/APNN conference 20th – 22nd August 2012, London 
http://www.rcn.org.uk/newsevents/event_details/rcn_eventsms/innp2012 

Dave has put in an abstract already.  We agreed that a good focus for the AANPE workshop would be something along the lines of ‘How portable is an ANP qualification?  Exploring the potential for an international ANP curriculum.’  The abstract submission deadline is 30th November.  Chris and Sue agreed to lead on this: Action Chris and Sue
8. Portfolio working group

We have been invited to run a workshop on portfolios at the RCN Advanced Nurse Practitioner Forum conference on December 10th, 2011 (RCN, London).  Chris, Sue and Linda are interested in facilitating this. Chris agreed to lead. Dave is to send a paper on portfolios from the Welsh Assembly Government. There will be a meeting of the AANPE portfolio working group at Birmingham City University on Friday, November 25th at 10.30am.  Action: Chris and Dave
9. AANPE book commission

Dave informed us that contracts are in the process of being signed, and the publishers will be contacting the individual contributors.

10. Relationship with PEPID 

The request from PEPID was discussed, but it was decided that this is more a matter for individual HEIs than AANPE.
11. 2012 AANPE seminar, March 2nd, Birmingham City University
The agenda, speakers and options for the venue were discussed.  We need to send out a ‘save the date’ message (Action Dave) and ask Hilary if she is OK to handle registration again this year (Action Hilary).  Linda will circulate the list of committee members, identifying who is up for re-election.  Please could someone not due for re-election co-ordinate the election process? Linda has the paperwork from last year, but is herself up for re-election (Action Linda and all committee members).  
12. Date and time of next meeting

Friday 9th December 2011, 11:30 am – 3 pm, City University, London.
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